The senior projects went fairly smooth this year, at least compared to previous years. The
chaos of students not finished with the writing portions of the project was alleviated to a great
degree because a senior writing class was created where they completed all of the writing for
the project. Admittedly, it wasn't perfect, but much improved.

The Senior Spotlight Dinner was a fun success. We had the opportunity to honor our graduates
not only for their academic accomplishment, but also for their character and contributions to the
student body. We have a generous community. The Rupert Elks donated their facility and gave
us an equitable deal for the catered dinner. There were also monetary contributions that made

the evening possible.

The fundraiser, Water Wednesdays, brought a whopping $800 donation for the charitable
organization, Water for South Sudan. The donations are from 4 casual days (all on
Wednesday). So, while they did get something in return for their donation (a day in casual
dress), the students are the actual donors! The money will be used to fund hygiene education. |
have a couple of letters to share with you. | am hoping that Mr. Fairchild will allow for 8
Wednesdays next year. Maybe we can bring in enough funds to actually pay for the drilling of a
well in Southern Sudan.



Drilling Wells, June 03, 2019

Transforming Lives

Ms. Janelle Dallolio

Mt. Harrison Jr./Sr. High School
1431 17th St

Heyburn, ID 83336-8802

Dear Students,

Congratulations on your very successful fundraising efforts! You should feel very proud of your
accomplishments, because you are helping to change the lives of people in South Sudan
completely. You have also helped to show others just how important clean water is for those
living in South Sudan.

It is with the support of young people like you that we are able to continue our work. People
always tell me I have done so much, but I would not be able to do any of it without you. I am so
grateful that you chose to support Water for South Sudan to help make my dream a reality for
years to come.

I would like to share with you what I learned through my experiences, which is to stay calm
when things are hard or not going right for you. You can overcome anything if you have hope,
faith, and perseverance. You will find people who will help you when you need it. If you never
even try to succeed, you will never know what you could have done—I never knew that WFSS
would drill one well, and today we have drilled 350 wells. Value your education and do whatever
you can to make life better for others. Remember that days of celebration often come after days
of hard work and struggle.

Thank you for walking with me,

Salva Dut
Founder and Senior Advisor

Water for South Sudan, Inc. P.0. Box 25551 Rochester, New York 14625 USA 585.383.0410
www.waterforsouthsudan.org




June 03, 2019

Ms. Janelle Dallolio

Mt. Harrison Jr./Sr. High School
1431 17th St

Heyburn, ID 83336-8802

Dear Students and Friends:

Thank you very much for your recent donation of $800.00 to Water for South Sudan, Inc. The
money that you have raised for this project will make an enormous difference to the people of
South Sudan. It will give them a new beginning to their lives. Please know that your assistance is

very much appreciated.

Since 2005, Water for South Sudan has drilled over 380 wells, providing access to fresh, clean
water to over 300,000 people. The 2018-19 drilling season is drawing to a close with the start of
the rainy season. We have drilled 42 wells, and have rehabilitated 60 of our older wells. We have
also provided hygiene education in each village we have visited and continue monitoring our
sustainable latrine built in 2018. Please visit our website and our social media sites for more
updates throughout the season.

We are proud to say that our work enables more children, especially gitls, to attend school and
gain education. Your community is making education a reality for young people in South Sudan.
Thank you for helping to watering the seeds of change.

Very truly yours,

Lynn Maloo

Executive Director

Federal U.S. income tax law requires us to inform you that no goods or services were provided to you in return for your gift.
Therefore, within the limits prescribed by U.S. law, the full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income tax purposes. Water
for South Sudan is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN #20-0291592.

Water for South Sudan, Inc. P.O. Box 25551 Rochester, New York 14625 USA 585.383.0410
www.waterforsouthsudan.org




